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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

 

I am deeply grateful for your work in the forests of New England. As a devoted hiker, I visit the forests of

Vermont, New Hampshire, and Maine with love, care, and gratitude. I am writing to ask that you do everything in

your power to arrest the plan to log Telephone Gap in Vermont. This healthy forest is necessary for the health of

the region and of planet earth. Even if I never got to spend time in a forest again, I know every breath I take is

thanks to the presence of trees. 

 

Gratefully,

Laura


